
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 2:32 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
We are retired and living on pensions. Like most seniors, any increase in utility costs
negatively affects our monthly budget. You may say it's only a few dollars, but add the few
dollars with all the other increases in daily living and it gets harder and harder to pay your
bills. What happens then?

Name: Sandra Heffren

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




